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GENERAL ENDOSCOPY INSTRUCTIONS

If you are receiving sedation for your scheduled exam, please note a responsible family
member or friend MUST accompany you for your procedure and REMAIN in the
endoscopy area until you are discharged. You will not be allowed to drive, take a taxi

or bus, or leave the endoscopy department alone.

If you do not have a responsible driver with you, we will be unable to perform your
exam and it will be CANCELLED. You will need to contact your physician’s office to
reschedule.

Things to Remember:

* Bring a completed Kaleida Health Endoscopic Outpatient History form. If you
did not receive this form from your physician, bring a complete and up-to-date
medication list with you to your appointment.

* Photo ID and current Insurance Cards

*Any female between the ages of 9-65 may be required to submit a urine sample
upon arrival to the department.

+Leave all valuables at home, including large sums of money and credit cards.
We do not have patient lockers, your belongings will be placed in a bag on your
cart for the duration of your stay.

Thank you for choosing Kaleida Health for you medical needs. It is our goal to provide

you with quality care. Please do not hesitate to contact our department at (716)
568-6490 with any questions or concerns.
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